
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
Monday July 22, 2024 From 8AM to 12PM 

      

Route 7 Cinnabar  
 

Due to Roadwork, Extension Road between Richardson Road and Cinnabar Drive will be closed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4531  

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

 


